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Hi folks,

Happy 2018 everyone!!!   We are almost a full month in already (isn’t that mad!). The weather is still pretty cold out there so I thought I’d send you all a quick newsletter to give you a nice warm fuzzy feeling inside.


Please take note of our holiday and term dates at the end of this newsletter and please let us know as soon as you can if you will be taking any time off so we can plan our activities and outings accordingly.


If your child is soon to become eligible for Early Years Funding (either 15 or 30 hours depending on your situation) and you wish to use that funding with us and we have not already discussed your days and hours then please drop us a message or talk to us at pick up/drop off time as spaces are filling up rapidly.


One of the trends that we’ve noticed recently is children bringing their own toys with them. Whilst we do advocate the bringing of a ‘comfort’ item from home for younger ones we also believe that once children reach the age of 3-4 this is no longer necessary and actually causes more upset and arguments than anything else. Certainly the children that are due to start school this year need to understand that they cannot take their own toys with them and it is better that they get into the habit of leaving them at home sooner rather than later. If the children are absolutely adamant that they want to bring a toy to show us or their friends and will not leave the house without it then it may be a good idea to explain that they can bring it and show us  but then mummy or daddy have to take it away with them.

The weather is still absolutely rubbish at the moment so it’s very important that the children come with warm clothing/wellies/waterproofs as we have lots of outdoor groups and activities that we go to. If you would like to leave spare wellies/waterproofs here with us then that’s fine. With that thought in mind……………spare clothes. Our supplies of spare clothes have dwindled significantly, if we send your child home in some of our clothes we would really appreciate them back and also if you are having a clear out we are in particular need of trousers/leggings for boys and girls.
Arrival & Collection Times

Please could we ask that everyone sticks to the agreed drop off and collection times. We’ve had a few occasions recently where we have either been late for activities/groups or on two occasions have actually been unable to attend due to late drop offs which can be very disappointing for the other children. Also, on the other side of that coin, continually dropping a child off 10-15 minutes early is not acceptable. If anyone needs to adjust their contracted hours then please just speak to us and we’ll do our very best to accommodate.

That’s it for today folks, we’re looking forward to another fab year of fun and games, beach walks, woodland play and MUD!







Much Love








Carol & Nik 
Important Dates for SpringTerm
First Day Of Term – Friday 5th January

Half Term – 12th – 16th February

Last Day of Term – Thursday 29th March

Easter Holidays – 2nd – 13th April

First Day of Summer Term – Monday 16th April

Carol & Nik’s Holiday Dates

Tuesday 29th May – Wednesday 6th June (Inclusive)

Thursday 12th July – Monday 16th July (Inclusive)

Monday 13th August – Friday 24th August (Inclusive)

Christmas Hours

Last Working Day before Christmas – Friday 21st December

Return to Work – Wednesday 2nd January


